SVBC Monthly Social Meeting Minutes

December 8, 2008
· Membership Report: Renew now for 2009 club membership. Normally the February Pot-Luck would be the push for renewal, but with membership running the calendar year renew now to keep all the benefits coming. Available on-line, too.
· Treasurer Report: >32,000, see next item.
· Shenandoah Mountain Touring Donation: Thanks to Chris Scott and SMT for the $1500 donation to SVBC for the club's volunteer hours at the Shenandoah 100 Mountain Bike Race. A great fund raiser for SVBC and a generous donation from SMT.
· On going Weekly SVBC  Events: Check the Forum for weekly updates.

Monday: 
Social Hillandale Mountain Bike Ride. Meet in the Food Lion

parking lot at 4 p.m. Contact Basil.

Tuesday: 
Tuesday Fix Gear Road Night Rides- Thomas and Kyle

Wednesday: 
MTB Night Rides-Kyle & Matt Smith

Sunday
1. Bridgewater Road Ride still happening, 10 a.m. for Dec.! 
    Host Rich Harris



2. Calmer Ride. Contact Carl Droms
· SVBC Board of Directors Elections: Ballots have been e-mailed or mailed out.  Elections will close on Jan 5th with the new board taking over Feb 1st. Correction to the published return link is svbcelection@gmail.com
· Christmas Parade Float: Thanks to Basil for organizing this event. Let’s do it again next year!! Great turnout with approximately 15 members riding in the parade. Basil was even quoted in the DNR.
· Hillandale Trail Work Saturdays: Each Saturday this winter 9:00am-11:30am. Check the forum each week for details. Meeting at the trail kiosk in the Park. New Green, Blue and Red this winter will add about 2 or more miles to the system. Look for Pump Track upgrades also.
· Super Bowl Sunday Ride: February 1st… More info later, plan on riding from Harrisonburg, location TBD or park at the Briery Branch Community Center.
· SVBC Annual Pot Lock: Slated for February 9th, location TBD.
· Next SVBC Social Meeting: January 12th. 7:30 @ Clementine
· Other Agenda items.
· Revised FY 2009-2014 Six Year Improvement Plan- Tuesday Jan 6th  6 p.m. in Culpeper, VA. VDOT auditorium.
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